A (i):  Rural Support and Adjustment

Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry Portfolio

Budget Estimates 2001-2002, 28-29 May 2001


Question: 18
Output: 1  Outcome: Industry Development – Rural Support and Adjustment

Topic: RCP review process

Hansard Page/Written Question on Notice: Page 188

(Please note this question has been transferred from BRS 3 to ID RSA 18)

Senator Forshaw asked:

The findings of the report will be the subject of a public consultative process that was scheduled to run about two months.  Submissions had to be in to the department by 20 February.  Can you tell us where the review process got to?

Answer:

The RCP review was finalised and evaluation report released publicly in December 2000.  The closing date for submissions was revised to 9 March 2001.  107 written submissions were received.  Consultation meetings were held during February/March 2001 in nine locations throughout Australia.  Key evaluation recommendations and preliminary feedback from the consultations were included in the New Policy Proposal considered in the May 2001 Budget process.  AFFA also met with State Government financial counselling liaison officers in May 2001.  Key issues raised through the consultative process will be addressed through the development of the Program for 2002-03 onwards.

